
 
 

Town of Montville 
Sustainable CT Committee 

Meeting Minutes 
July 13, 2022, 3:00 p.m. Room 203 – Town Hall 

 
Town of Montville has lifted the mask mandate effective Monday, February 28, 2022 throughout Town facilities 
in coordination with our schools. Although the mask mandate has been lifted, Uncas Health strongly 
recommends that all individuals, both vaccinated and unvaccinated, continue to wear masks indoors. 
 
 
 

 

The meeting was canceled. The next meeting will be on July 27, 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

\\planning\planningoffice$\Sustainability\Agenda_Minutes\Sustianable Committee Meeting Agenda 6-22-2022.docx 


	Town of Montville

